
COMMUNITY NOTICE

December 6, 1974 

This Monday, December 9th at 4 :30 p.m. in the CarriageBarn there will 

be a Black Music Workshop with members of both "Ensemble I" and "SmallGroup 

Ensemble". All students enrolled in any course in Black Music are expected 

to attend -- naturally, others will be most welcome. 

Syd Smart
Black Music Fellow 




